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Friday April 9, 2021 - Saturday April 17, 2021

Easter 2
April 11, 2021

9:45  Gathering and Greeting
10:00  Service

Please join us on Zoom. We will begin
15 minutes in advance to allow a
generous time to meet and greet one
another.

A copy of the bulletin is available on
our website Click Here

https://zoom.us/j/659461497
or by meeting ID 659 461 497

This Week:

Fri 2:00 pm Book Club

Sat  9:00 am Women'’s
Breakfast

Sat  9:00 am Men's Breakfast

Sun  9:15am Sunday School

Mon 2:00 pm Women's Bible

Study

Fri 12:00 pm Community Meal

If God can rest, there is no excuse that we
cannot take 24 hours off to rest... to rest
with God.
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Sunday School Lenten Project

With the end of Lent comes the end of our Lenten project in
loving support of the people of Chimanimani.

If your child has raised some money, please send it, or drop it
off, to the church office by Friday, April 16. Alternately, you
could send an e -transfer to donations@stg.church

, or transfer

Canada Helps link

00t her6 as the
Lenten project in the message box.
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and send our money along to the PWRDF.
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Thank-you very much for your support of, and participation

To subscribe to our e-Touch mailing list, please send an e-mail to office@stg.church

t
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https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/32033

Food Cupboard

If you're wondering what to donate, of
particular need right now is:

Sugar / Coffee / Rice / Canned meat
Juice

Book Club

We will be using a study guide developed
by the Diocese of Niagara. The link can
be found here

Study Guide

We will meet on Zoom on the following
Fridays at 2:00 pm.

April 9 Chapters 5-7
April 23 Chapters 8-10
May 7 Chapters 11-13

Volunteer Needed

After many years of dedicated service,
Casey is stepping back from preparing the
worship roster for our Sunday services.

Be sure to speak with or email Rev. Steven
rector@stg.church

if you are interested in being the Roster
Coordinator.

Financial Update

Everything that happens through St. George's is only possible
because of your generosity. Thank you so much for your
support.

As of March 31 ,

ACTUAL BUDGET 2020
Offerings $ 24,367 $ 23,400 $ 23,324
Total Revenue 32,250 31,668 29,991
Expenditures 20,890 25,748 56,146
Income (Under) 11,360 5,920 (26,155)

Expenditures

The principle reduction in expenses comes from salaries and
Diocesan assessment ($32 K) putting our expenses at the same
level as last year. Both of these reprieves will end in the coming
months.

Thank you so much for your giving, serving and prayers,
especially in such an intense and challenging year.
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Reminder - the women's breakfast will be
held tomorrow at 9:00 am on Zoom.

Montreal Dio

We draw your attention to a new course:
Wholeness and Holiness: Reconciliation in
the Church and World.

Over four Wednesday evenings in the
Easter season, Jesse Zink will lead a class in
exploring the crucial idea of reconciliation

from Biblical, historical, theological, and
practical perspectives.

The course begins on April 21 and meets
from 7pm to 8:30pm.

In light of the pandemic, we are now
encouraging institutional members of the
Corporation to register at the discounted
rate of $60 for the course, share the Zoom

link with people in their community, and
then gather afterwards (on a separate Zoom
link) for discussion. Many of you have done
this already and we have been delighted to
hear the stories of the learning and growth
that resulted.

Details about the course are available
on our website.

If you are interested in participating in such
a class please advise the office or Rev.
Steven and St. George's can register as an
institutional member.

St. Michael's Mission

April food item - Small cans of soup
Thank you for your generosity.

The Mission is thriving during the pandemic. Our manager,
Pascal, is a wonderfully compassionate young man who really
believes in healing through listening and relationship.

This winter, the Mission has found apartments for three people,
and addiction treatment services for three more. While these
numbers may seem low, they are very good, considering how
few social housing units are available in Montreal, and that
addiction treatment centres are full.

This week, Etienne, a regular guest, shared a bit of his story
with me. Etienne provided full-time home care for his mother
the year she discovered that her cancer was terminal. He was
with her at the moment of her death, and although he says it
was very hard, he is so glad he did this. Etienne is a born
caregiver, always on the lookout for others. On a very cold day
this winter, he went searching for a missing friend, and found
him in a state of hypothermia. Later that day, | spoke with his
friend, who told me that he was taken to hospital with severe
pneumonia, and would have died if Etienne had not gone
looking for him.

God's goodness is present in all.
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ANGLICAN JOURNAL
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‘Life marches on’
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April Issue Anglican Journal

There are also hard copy issues outside the office.



https://montrealdio.ca/courses/wholeness-and-holiness-2/
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Rev. Steven Maki
Parish Priest
rector@stqg.church

Ann Cumyn, Sandra Holmes
Amanda Reynolds, Susan Winn
Lay Readers

Jean-Francois Gauthier
Organist and Choirmaster

Lori Davison
Parish Administrator
office@stqg.church

James Williamson
Cleaner

Jim Downey
Rector's Warden
seamusodb67@gmail.com

Mary-Ann Drolet
People’s Warden
mac.drolet@gmail.com

Kevin Glasgow
Treasurer
kglasgow54@gmail.com

Contact St. George's:

514-457-6934

Office Hours:
Tues, Thurs, Fri: 8:00 - 12:00

Clergy Office Hours:
Wed: 9:00 -12:00

Weekly Offering

Offering for April 9: $1,024.00

Everything that happens through St. George's is only possible
because of your generosity. Thank you so much for your
support.

And thank you to everyone who is giving regularly at St.
George's whether via cash, cheque, PAR, or online.

If you are able, we greatly appreciate the PAR donation
approach, as it helps ensure regular cash flow for our church'’s
ministry, despite attendance patterns - especially in the
summer and during vacation times. E-transfers can be sent to
donations@stg.church. Please know that regardless of
donation method, your support of the Lord’s work through St.
George's is deeply appreciated. Any questions or concerns
regarding donations can be directed to:

richardhowarth@videotron.ca

Even in our sleep,
pain which cannot forget
falls drop by drop upon the heat
until, in our own despair,
against our will,
comes wisdom
Through tlgeace of God.

Ancient Greek playwright, Aeschylus (52856 BC)

For info on all of our weekly activities and special events,
please consult our website or Facebook page. We welcome
your submissions for e-Touch; please note the deadline for
your requested inclusion is noon on Thursday. Submissions
received after that time will be included the following week.
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